Philippine Ambassador Meets MFAE Director of
International Relations and Organizations

Philippine Ambassador to Jordan Akmad Atlah Sakkam had a productive discussion with
the Director of International Relations and Organizations Dr. Wasfi Abdallah Ayyad at the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Expatriates. In the said meeting, the two officials hailed the
long-standing relations between the Philippines and Jordan. Ambassador Ayyad
recognized the significance of the Filipino community in Jordan, and expressed
appreciation for the contribution of Filipinos to the Kingdom. Both sides also discussed
ways to deepen cooperation between the Philippines and Jordan on the bilateral and
multilateral level to advance the interests of both countries. END
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